
From: Tessa Craig <Tessa.Craig@canalrivertrust.org.uk>  
Sent: 19 July 2019 09:38 
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
<SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: info@slpproject.co.uk 
Subject: Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We have been notified by the promoter of the Southampton to London Pipeline Project development consent 
application.  
 
The Canal & River Trust (the Trust) is the guardian of 2000 miles of historic waterways across England and 
Wales. We are among the largest charities in the UK. Our vision is that “living waterways transform places and 
enrich lives”. We are a prescribed consultee in the Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP) process. 
 
The Trust has reviewed the proposal, and on the basis that it appears unlikely to have any impact on our 
waterways, we have no comment to make at this time.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Tessa Craig 

Area Planner – Canal & River Trust 
 
The Toll House, Little Venice, Delamere Terrace, London W2 6ND 

 
 
Please visit www.canalrivertrust.org.uk to find out more about the Canal & River Trust  
Follow @canalrivertrust from the Canal & River Trust on Twitter. 
 

 

Keep in touch  
Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter  
Become a fan on https://www.facebook.com/canalrivertrust  
Follow us on  https://twitter.com/canalrivertrust and https://www.instagram.com/canalrivertrust  

This email and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not 
the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them; 
please delete without copying or forwarding and inform the sender that you received them in error. 
Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of The Canal & River Trust. 

Canal & River Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales with 
company number 7807276 and charity number 1146792. Registered office address First Floor North, 
Station House, 500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB. 
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